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Board Meeting Cancellation 

NOTICE OF 07/08/21 BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION 

The regularly scheduled Board Meeting of the California Vanpool Authority 
scheduled for Thursday, July 8, 2021 at 10:00 am is canceled and will be 
followed by a special meeting. An agenda for the special meeting will follow.

The next regularly scheduled CalVans Board Meeting is set for Thursday, 
August 12, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. An agenda link will be e-mailed prior to 
the next meeting and can be downloaded at the CalVans website 
at: https://calvans.org/agenda-items.

If you wish to place an item for discussion on the next agenda, please contact 
CalVans staff at: calvans@co.kings.ca.us  

Thank you, 

Georgina Cardenas, 
Executive Director  
California Vanpool Authority 
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